Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH





10 October 2023

Dear Families

I hope you're well and that your children have settled back into the rhythm of school as we approach half term.

I am very excited to write to let you know that Yousafzai's sixth form leads will be running a Halloween movie night on Friday 13 October from 3.30pm to 6.30pm. This event will be held in the main hall and we will be showing Miss Peregrine's Home for Peculiar Children. Entry will be £1.00 and contributions will go to the charity that our community select to support in the coming weeks.

As this film is a 12A and students will be on site after hours, we do need consent from families in order for your children to attend. Please could you give your consent HERE as soon as possible.

We will be running a tuck shop on the evening and students will be able to buy drinks and snacks should they wish to.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to email me at jpearson@mysackville.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr J Pearson

Community Leader of Yousafzai















